
Woodpecker and Red Kite Class Presentation and Lunch 

What a wonderful day we celebrated with Red Kite and Woodpecker 

students that are leaving us this academic year and the students that 

are transitioning to our Sixth Form. The weather, food and company 

were lovely with many awards being presented for this year’s 

achievements.  

                

                      

   

 



 


